

The Arts Society, Devizes

Newsletter May 2020

Dear friends,

We hope this newsletter still finds you safe, well & finding joy in the Spring, even in the return to cooler weather.

As the strange world we are still in precludes large group meetings, things are unchanged from your April newsletter. As a result of this, your committee will next meet on the 14th July to discuss the way government advice is changing and a July Newsletter will set out our discussions for the way forward.

However, we have one piece of good news; Linda Cassidy and Christine Rowland have agreed to be joint Visits Secretaries. Thank you both for this commitment.

<u>Until July, keep looking at the free lectures on the TAS website:</u>

How did you like the lecture on Venice? Did the lecture on glass by Mark Hill appeal more? Please let us know so we can pass these comments on to London to change the subjects of lectures or carry on as they are.

www.theartssociety.org and click on the pink 'Connected' link, then on 'Lectures at Home'.

New ones each fortnight, plus various blog posts from members.

Also, on the main Arts Society website, are new Instant Expert Series.

Go and explore these, you'll be so glad you did.

See our own website: www.theartssocietydevizes.org for updates.

Possible visits for 2020/21:

Bodleian Complex - Chawton House — Holburne Museum

<u>Christmas Party</u>
Diary this for the second week December 2020.

(Continued below)

STILL URGENT BUT ONE FILLED!

Four Committee Situations Vacant

- 1. Mo Edwards is standing down from her role as Programme Secretary in August after 5 valuable years. We will miss her enthusiasm and the wonderful choices of informative and entertaining speakers engaged for our meetings. Interested members should see Mo (to shadow her/have her initial help).
- 2. Our Treasurer, Mike Page, is also needing someone to shadow his role with a view to taking it on in the future.
- 3. Ann Poole and Susan Adams, committee members, are also standing down in August. Members who are wanting to continue the excellent work these members have done on the committee, should e-mail Kim.

Please stay safe and well.

Your next Newsletter will be out in mid-July.